
Saint’s APA Board Meeting 
April 6, 2022


In Person Meeting


Call to order - Janelle Whitten


Prayer - Fr. Max


Principal’s Report - Fr. Max


Easter Break brings an opportunity for seniors to make their final college visits prior to 
making official commitments on May 1. Stations of the Cross will take place during 
Holy Week in religion classes. Confessions are being held in the gym.


World Youth Day will take place the summer of 2023 led by Fr. Max. Prior to World 
Youth Day, students will take part in the Augustinian Youth Encounter in Europe. 
Students interested should reach out to Fr. Max.


St. Monica’s Prayer Group takes place with mass in the Chapel every Thursday 
morning. Drop your son off and join in prayer and celebration.


Hogar Infantil (https://www.hogar-infantil.org/) has been the focus of Saints 
fundraising efforts. This year’s goal is $15,000 in support of the orphanage. Students 
are encouraged to participate in the monthly visits.


Campus construction is taking place with the expansion of the sports field by 15 feet 
along the entire east side of the campus. This will make room for spectator bleachers. 
A new field house, scoreboard and iron fencing. Construction is taking longer than 
expected as the team works through field drainage. The fencing should be completed 
by June.


President’s Report - Janelle Whitten 

Thanks to all our volunteers!


Parent Alumni Group will be starting up under the leadership of Laura Walsh and 
Janelle Whitten. The group will attend sporting and theater events. Stay tuned for more 
information.


Treasury Report  - Reimbursement forms are ready. Please turn in any receipts for 
events.


Hospitality - was active with Grandparents Day coming back in full force. Over 560 
grandparents confirmed their attendance.


https://www.hogar-infantil.org/


Wednesday Mass at Saints is not to be missed beginning each Wednesday at 7:45 
AM with seats available just for parents.


Senior Class Representative - Prom is being held Westin on May 7th.


Junior Class Representative - shared that Junior Mass and Brunch was a beautiful 
event.


Sophomore Class Representative - shared that parents are looking for one more 
social event.


Freshman Class Representative - shared that parents are looking for one more social 
event.


Theater will be presenting Something Rotten - a musical extravaganza.


How do I volunteer? Get in touch with Chairs on the APA website at https://
www.sahs.org/apa-events/ The APA host between 8-12 events per year with 17 sports, 
theater, band and much more for you to get involved. Take a look at the APA list and 
connect around an area of interest.


Next APA Meeting - June 1, 2022 

https://www.sahs.org/apa-events/
https://www.sahs.org/apa-events/

